



Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command The Royal Canadian Legion

61 Gloria McCluskey Avenue Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 2Z3

Tel.: 902-429-4090 Fax: 902-429-7481 Email: info@ns.legion.ca

ns.legion.ca

All Branch Mail Out #18 - 2017

Date:

April 13, 2017

To:

NS/NU Command Branches NS/NU Zone Commanders

NS/NU Executive Council NS/NU Past Presidents NS/NU Command Staff

From:

Service Officers, Ken George & Stephen Tedford and Rita Connors, Interim Legion

Magazine Correspondent NS/NU Command, RCL

Subject:

Date Correction for Annual Branch Service

Officer Training Seminars & Criteria for

Pictures in the Legion Magazine

Message:

Comrades: Corrected date for the Antigonish

Annual Branch Service Officer Training

Seminar is Saturday June 3rd not June 10th,

See attached Registration Form.

Please see attached memo from Interim Legion Magazine Correspondent, Rita

Connors.

Page <u>1</u> of <u>3</u>



2017 ANNUAL BRANCH SERVICE OFFICER TRAINING SEMINAR

OPEN TO ALL BRANCH SERVICE OFFICERS AND BRANCH MEMBERS WHO WISH TO ATTEND (REGISTRATION REQUIRED)

REGISTRATION FORM

I WILL BE ATTENDING THE SEMIN	NAR IN:		
	ANTIGONISH	Saturday June 3, 2017 - 9	:30AM to 4:00PM
	DIGBY	Saturday June 17, 2017 -	9:30AM to 4:00PN
Service Officer:		Bra	nch #
Member:		Bra	nch #
E-mail:			
Signature:		dat	e:
D (A45 00) D I A			
Reg. Fee (\$15.00) Paid \$	Br	anch Rep	

REGISTRATION FEE – PAYABLE TO BRANCH 59 OR BRANCH 20 – DAY OF SEMINAR

*****DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION: FRIDAY, MAY 12, 2017*****

FORWARD COMPLETED FORMES TO COMMAND SERVICE OFFICERS BY DEADLINE!

s.tedford@ns.legion.ca / k.george@ns.legion.ca OR 61 Gloria McCluskey Av. Dartmouth NS B2B 2Z4







61 Gloria McCluskey Avenue Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 2Z3

The Royal Canadian Legion

Tel.: 902-429-4090 Fax: 902-429-7481 Email: info@ns.legion.ca

ns.legion.ca



The Criteria for Pictures in the Legion Magazine

The Legion Magazine will only publish digital pictures that are 1,350 pixels by 1,350 pixels and are in JPEG format.

Glossy photos /prints from a photo finishing lab will be accepted and should be mailed to NS/NU Command Office.

Light backgrounds are more acceptable, especially if the photo is to be published in black & white.

Magazine space is limited and only 2 pictures of different events per Branch or LA are allowed per issue.

If there are no news or photos submissions from a particular Command, then no space will be provided to that Command in that issue.

Please ensure the photos you submit are accompanied with text identifying the event and the names of the individuals in the photo listed as "shown from left to right.."

If the picture does not meet the criteria, at provincial/territorial level it will be sent back to you as not meeting the standards set by the Legion Magazine with an explanation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me through Command Office.

Looking forward to being inundated with mail /e-mails from the all the Branches!

In Comradeship Rita Connors Interim Legion Magazine Correspondent